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Hello gentlemen,

Welcome to the 2019 golf season of the Fairway Club.  This will be our 101st edition of golf competition.  This note is being authored between snowstorms, the courses should be very green this year. 

Rob Simpson has arranged another interesting selection from Philadelphia’s finest golf clubs.  He is working hard to guarantee blue skies. This year we will again have ten outings starting with St. Davids.

The success of last year’s Centennial dinner has stirred enthusiasm for a similar type of gathering in the fall. We have been thinking about having a festive gathering in the fall with our wives. The event would be on a Friday or Saturday evening at one of our members clubs. In past years the Fairway Club had such an event like this every year. Discuss with your spouse and bring ideas to Saint David’s.

Another item on the ‘maybe to-do list’ is organizing a group for a day trip to New York to attend a lunch and matinee.  We will survey to determine member specific performance interest.

A note of acknowledgement and thanks to the members making their courses available for the Southern Swing.  Peter Irish, Clay von Seldeneck, Jim Dunigan and Rich Kremnick made all the good times possible.  As always, thanks to David for his efforts. This year 14 members played with Lloyd McGinley amassing 73 Stableford points, edging out Mike McDonald by 3 points and holding off a furious charge in the final round by Rick Krenmick. Congratulations to Lloyd as our Southern Swing trophy winner.

We are about to begin our second century of enjoying good fellowship of our Fairway Club.  Let’s make it another great experience

George Connell
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